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MINUTES OF THE BLOOMINGTON 

LIQUOR COMMISSION 
October 10, 2017 

1. Call to order 
 
The meeting of the Liquor Commission was called to order by Commissioner Renner at 4:01 
p.m. on October 10, 2017. 

 
2. Present 

 
Tari Renner and Lindsey Powell Commissioners, George Boyle, Asst. Corporation Counsel, 
Asst. Police Chief Clay Wheeler, and Renee Gooderham, Chief Deputy Clerk. 

 
 Commissioner Absent:  Jack Bataoel. 
 
3. Public Comment  

 
Commissioner Renner opened the meeting to receive Public Comment.  No individuals 
provided comments during the meeting. 
 

4. Consideration of approving the Commission Minutes of September 12, 2017. 
 
Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner approve the 
minutes of September 12, 2017.  
 
Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 
The following was presented: 

 
5. Consideration of the request from Alan Burton and Chelsea Wiser to allow moderate 

consumption of alcohol at their October 28, 2017 wedding reception to be held at Davis 
Lodge. 

 
 Alan Burton, groom and Chelsea Wiser, bride addressed the Commission.  Mr. Burton stated 

Dr. McKay’s would cater the event.  Beer and wine only would be served. 
 
 Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner, to recommend to 

the October 23, 2017 City Council meeting approval of the request from Alan Burton and 
Chelsea Wiser to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at their October 28, 2017 
wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 

 
Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 
The following was presented: 
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6. Consideration of the request from Jason Bader and Lydia Reitz to allow moderate con-
sumption of alcohol at their November 11, 2017 wedding reception to be held at Miller 
Park Pavilion. 

 
Jason Bader, groom, addressed the Commission.  He stated that Nelson’s Catering would cater 
the event.  Beer and wine only would be served. 
 
Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner, to recommend to 
the October 23, 2017 City Council meeting approval of the request from Jason Bader and 
Lydia Reitz to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at their November 11, 2017 
wedding reception to be held at Miller Park Pavilion. 
 
Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 

 The following was presented: 
 

7. Consideration of the request from Jeremy Baker and Sara Bailey to allow moderate con-
sumption of alcohol at their November 18, 2017 wedding reception to be held at Davis 
Lodge. 
 
Sara Bailey, bride, addressed the Commission.  She stated that Famous Dave’s would cater the 
event.  Beer and wine only would be served. 

 
 Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner, to recommend to 

the October 23, 2017 City Council meeting approval of the request from Jeremy Baker 
and Sara Bailey to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at their November 18, 2017 
wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 

 
Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 
Commissioner Renner noted that this item would be on the October 23, 2017 City Council 
meeting. 
 
The following was presented: 
 

8. Consideration of the request from Timothy Dobson and Hannah Dean to allow moderate 
consumption of alcohol at their May 19, 2018 wedding reception to be held at Davis 
Lodge. 
 
A representative was not present. 
 
Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner, to lay over the 
request from Timothy Dobson and Hannah Dean to allow moderate consumption of 
alcohol at their May 19, 2018 wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge to the 
November 14, 2018 Liquor Commission meeting. 
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Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 
The following was presented: 
 

9. Consideration of the request from Jake Carls and Molly Davis to allow moderate 
consumption of alcohol at their November 11, 2017 wedding reception to be held at Davis 
Lodge. 
 
Deanna Davidson, mother of the bride, addressed the Commission.  She stated that Sodexo 
Catering in Eureka would cater the event.  Beer and wine only would be served. 
 
Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner, to recommend at 
the October 23, 2017 City Council meeting approval of the request from Jake Carls and 
Molly Davis to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at their November 11, 2017 
wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 
Motion carried. 
 
The following was presented: 

 
10. Notification of Officer change for Lakes Venture, LLC, d/b/a Fresh Thyme Farmers 

Market, LLC, located at 403 N. Veterans Pkwy., currently holding a PAS liquor license 
which allows the sale of all types packaged alcohol for consumption off the premises seven 
(7) days a week. 

 
 Commissioner Renner stated that the notification was for an officer change only. 
  
11. Adjournment 

 
Motion by Commissioner Powell, seconded by Commissioner Renner to adjourn.  Time: 4:15 
p.m. 
 
Motion carried, (viva voce). 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Renee Gooderham, R.M.C. 
Chief Deputy Clerk 


